
Dear Sir or Madam, 

We hereby confirm that 
       Mohit Gupta

has been accepted 

into the 2019 APIA International Innovation Acceleration Camp. 

The event takes place at Zhongguancun in Beijing, China from July 

21 to August 2, 2019.  

Should you have any further inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact 

Ms. Rita Wu, Program Director via apia.2018@cn-bvc.com.  

Yours sincerely, 

Hunter Zhang 
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